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DEAR SENIORS, THIS IS IT! YOUR LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL. AND THEN ON TO
BIGGER AND BETTER THINGS. WE ARE SO FORTUNATE TO HAVE GOTTEN TO
KNOW YOU. PLEASE KNOW THAT WE ARE REALLY PROUD OF YOU AND CAN'T
WAIT TO SEE WHAT YOU WILL DO IN THE FUTURE! BE SUPER NICE TO YOUR
PARENTS; AS YOUR WORLD IS CHANGING, THEIRS IS, TOO!  AS ALWAYS, I
LOVE YOU!
                                                                                           -DR. KEMSLEY

MAY 15,  2023

IMPORTANT LINKS

CONTACT INFO:
Dr.  Daniel  Kemsley
Principal
Daniel .Kemsley@okemosk12.net
(517) 706-4901

Mrs.  Allison Cironi 
Assistant Principal
10th and 12th Grade Students
All ison.Cironi@okemosk12.net
517-706-4905 

Dr.  Joseph Schmidt
Assistant Principal
9th and 11th Grade Students
Joseph.Schmidt@okemosk12.net
517-706-4903

Tempie Brown 
Athletic Director
Tempie.Brown@okemosk12.net
517-706-4935

click these:

GRADUATION MAY 21ST AT THE 

BRESLIN CENTER! DOORS OPEN

AT 12PM. 

ARTIST:  DANNY ACKERMANARTIST:  DANNY ACKERMANARTIST:  DANNY ACKERMAN

https://www.okemosk12.net/Page/9642
https://www.okemosk12.net/Page/9642
https://www.okemosk12.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=10213&dataid=12144&FileName=Student-Parent%20Handbook%20FINAL%202022-2023.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dvQFobkUNzTLXgrD3u9GkzNBPmvr6xEJ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100315079586071484838&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:Daniel.Kemsley@okemosk12.net
mailto:allison.cironi@okemosk12.net
mailto:joseph.schmidt@okemosk12.net
mailto:tempie.brown@okemosk12.net
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IMPORTANT
SENIOR DATES

AND INFORMATION
The OHS Community Calendar is on
our website and also linked here.  We
are looking forward to celebrating
our amazing senior class! "One stop
shopping" doc linked below!

LINK TO ALL
SENIOR
DATES CLICK
HERE
May 16 - Senior Project Day
May 16, 7 pm- Senior Award Night /
Athletic Awards
May 17- Senior Project Rain Day 
May 18 - Seniors' Last Day; 
*ALL WORK DUE*
May 21 - Graduation at the Breslin
Center

EMERGENCY
CARD UPDATE

The Returning Student Emergency Update Code (SnapCode)
for the 2023-24 school year will NOT be sent at the start of
this school year. We are implementing a new Student
Information Update Form that will be introduced at the start
of the new school year. Instruction links will be posted on
start-up newsletters, and on the OPS website under
Families/PowerSchool Portal. Stay tuned...




SPANISH SUMMER
FIELD TRIP

INFORMATIONAL
MEETING

Hola!  Are you a Spanish student interested in traveling to
Ecuador and The Galapagos in June 2024? If so, please join
Señorita Funk for an informational meeting on TUESDAY,
May 16th @ 6 pm in B116.  Information about the trip,
including the cost, will be available at the meeting! Gracias!!






NHS REMINDER
June 5th - Mandatory Active Member Meeting in OHS
Auditorium @7:15am - 36 hours due for those who have been
active members all school year. Those inducted on April 19th
must also attend. 

QUESTIONS SHOULD BE EMAILED TO NHS.OKEMOS@OKEMOSK12.NET 

FROM THE OFFICE OF DR.
SLEE

From National Geographic Kids: "So what does Cinco de
Mayo celebrate? On the morning of May 5, 1862, 6,000 French
troops stormed the Mexican city of Heróica Puebla de
Zaragoza to bring it under French rule. The Mexican soldiers
were outnumbered, but they fiercely fought back. By early
evening, the French had retreated. Now the people of
Puebla, Mexico, observe the holiday Cinco de Mayo to
celebrate this victory. The holiday is also widely celebrated in
the United States. Americans use the celebration to honor
the battle as well as Mexican culture."

https://www.okemosk12.net/domain/3257
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UUJLAaLs0p2affYGGackpsk2F4yELIl2Yy8ADTFpAs4/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:nhs.okemos@okemosk12.net
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/history/article/cinco-de-mayo
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CLUB AND COMMUNITY
NEWS

BOARD POLICY INFORMATION
The Board of Education conducts ongoing reviews of existing
and proposed new policies as they relate to current
educational practice.  It is the practice of the board to give all
policies, new or changed, a first reading at a public meeting,
with final action taken no sooner than one month from the
date of first reading.

New or changed policies are posted to this page on the OPS
website following first reading.

Comments or concerns may be emailed to the Board of
Education (board@okemosk12.net) prior to the "Date to be
Adopted."  

https://www.okemosk12.net/Page/6100
mailto:board@okemosk12.net


BOND UPDATES


